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19:00 – Doors Open  
19:15 – Lecture 
20:00 – Q&A 
20:30 – Mixer/Drinks/Dinner 
21:30 – Live music at the Wooden Box 
 
Please RSVP to Frank Tsai of Hopkins China Forum by writing to editor@shanghai-review.org. 

http://www.shanghai-review.org/lecture-series/
mailto:editor@shanghai-review.org


Like many other aspects of its society and economy, China’s current legal system represents a 

rich tapestry (or tangled web) of institutions and concepts, claiming complex origins both in 

China’s own cultural past and its more ecumenical present, defying curt generalization and 

standard nomenclature.  Recently, calls for law and policy with a Confucian bent have begun to 

appear alongside more "traditional" rule of law debates.  What are possible ways to interpret 

this new development, and what does this portend for the future of China's legal system?   

 

Seth Gurgel is China Director for PILnet and responsible for managing PILnet’s programs in China.  

A graduate of New York University Law School, Seth was both a Root-Tilden-Kern Scholar and an 

Institute for International Law and Justice Fellow.  His subsequent work in China has centered on 

Chinese rule of law development and Chinese jurisprudence, with a specific emphasis on rule of 

law development in the labor law and criminal justice contexts.  He also has a Master’s of 

Education from the University of Notre Dame, and considerable experience in both Chinese and 

American community organizing and education. He served as an AmeriCorps volunteer in 

Jacksonville, Florida, for two years and also as an instructor, organizer and translator for various 

legal education initiatives in China, both at Chinese law schools and in the Anhui countryside. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

About Hopkins China Forum: Hopkins China Forum events are organized by The Johns Hopkins University and its 

affiliated alumni associations worldwide.  For more information on Johns Hopkins events in Shanghai, please contact 

Frank Tsai at the Johns Hopkins University Alumni Association – Shanghai at editor@shanghai-review.org. 

 

About Young China Watchers: Young China Watchers is an informal group of professionals living in and working on 

China. Through regular roundtables and talks, it provides a chance for dynamic individuals of all nationalities and 

employment backgrounds to interact, broaden their professional networks, and discuss the most pressing political, 

economic, and foreign policy issues relevant to China today.  Please contact youngchinawatchers@gmail.com. 
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